
 
 
 

Date: 17/02/2017 
 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013253 – Antibiotic resistant superbugs 

 

Can you please send details of any cases of antibiotic resistant NDM (New Delhi metallo-ß-lactamase) "superbugs" 
you have reported to Public Health England in 2014, 2015 and 2016. 
 
We are particularly interested in NDM-1, but would appreciate details of any other NDM incidents if available.Please 
break the information down into the three years listed. 

 

 

1 case of NDM-1 in October 2016 


